
March 30, 2023 

 

 

 

This letter is to express my interest in serving on the State Health Planning and 

Development Agency’s Hawaii County Subarea Council.   

I have been working for Kaiser Permanente since June 1989.  I am currently a Senior 

Project Manager, leading the implementation of complex projects or programs.  

Throughout the years I have gained substantial knowledge on health care, medical 

equipment, and our state’s health system.  I have developed multiple assessments, 

service delivery plans and business cases for new services, equipment and facilities 

that demonstrated the need and financial feasibility.  Since the mid-1990s to 2022, I was 

responsible for all Certificate of Need (CON) functions for Kaiser Permanente.  I 

completed multiple applications, prepared, and presented for CON reviews at the 

various council meetings, developed letters for CON exemption confirmation and 

participated in revising the HRS and HAR that pertained to CON when Marilyn 

Matsunaga was SHPDA’s Administrator. 

Should any possible conflicts of interest arise during my service on the Hawaii County 

Subarea Council I would recuse myself as a participant or I would contact the Ethics 

Committee and abide by their recommendations. 

I grew up on the island of O’ahu and moved with my family to the Big Island in June 

2000.  I have previously served one term on the Hawaii County Subarea Council.  I 

believe that with my knowledge, experience, and commitment to support accessibility of 

feasible health care services, I can be a valued member of the Hawaii County SAC 

once again. 

 

     Sincerely, 

     Jamie Cameros 
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Agency’s Position:  The State Health Planning and Development Agency supports the 

nomination and confirmation of Jamie Cameros to the Hawaii County Subarea Health 

Planning Council 

Fiscal Implications:  None 

Purpose and Justification:  The purpose is for consideration and confirmation of 

Gubernatorial Candidate, Jamie Cameros to the Hawaii County Subarea Health 

Planning Council. 

Ms. Cameros has served as an interim member of the Hawaii County Subarea 

Health Planning Council since 2022. 

Ms. Cameros brings a wealth of experience in planning and project management.  

She is currently the Senior Project Manager at Kaiser Permanente, an organization of 

health care providers and a nonprofit health plan, where she oversees program 

administration, process improvement, and assures compliance with regulatory 

requirements.  Prior to this, Ms. Cameros supervised strategic planning and analysis 
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and lead process improvement teams from problem assessment phase to 

implementation of solutions. 

Ms. Cameros has a Bachelor’s Degree in Business Administration from the 

University of Hawaii at Manoa and is a trained Medical Transcriptionist. 

Ms. Cameros has previously served as a member of the Hawaii County Subarea 

Health Planning Council.  She has decided to return and is currently an interim 

appointee.  Ms. Cameros brings a wealth of knowledge and experience to the Council. 

We ask for your support on the confirmation of Jamie Cameros to enable her to 

continue her service to the Hawaii County Subarea Health Planning Council. 
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